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Dear Class of 2023 students, 

  

GCSE Certificates  

  

It is with great pleasure that I write to invite you to collect your GCSE certificates on 

Thursday 16th November when the class of 2023 will be presented with their GCSE 

certificates.    

  

This is an opportunity for former students to receive their official certificates for 

examinations, which will be needed whenever an application is made for a college 

or university place, apprenticeship or employment.  Everyone from the year group is 

invited and will offer the chance enjoy some refreshments and to catch up with friends 

and staff.  Students are asked to arrive at school for 5pm.  

  

As a community of Learners, Believers and Friends we are in the fortunate position of 

being able to help others,  therefore, if at all possible, would you be able to bring any 

MSJ uniform no longer required, especially blazers to help those who are burdened 

financially in terms of acquiring an MSJ uniform.  

  

If you can attend please click on this link to let so that we can prepare your 

certificates:  
 

Attendance - Certificate collection 
 

If you are unable to attend please collect your certificates from the main School 

Reception during the week beginning Monday 20th November between 8am and 

3.30pm or arrange for someone already in school to collect them on your behalf with 

your written consent.   

  

I do hope that you will be able to join us; we are looking forward to seeing you again.  

  

With every good wish,  

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  

  

Mrs A Devany  

Headteacher  
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